ECHUCA AND DISTRICT  TRAIL HORSE RIDING ASSOCATION 

MINUTES OF MEETING EDTHRA

Meeting held July 1st 2014 at The Caledonian Hotel

Present: Annemarie Norman, Kerry and Jess Tyler, Dorothy Fitzpatrick, Julie Webster, Judy Devlin, Ian Gannon

 Apologies: Morrell lake Michelle Hooppell
Meeting opened at 7.00pm Chaired by Secretary Annemarie Norman

1. Minutes of last meeting discussed and accepted.

2. Currently $2146.88  in bank ( from March)

· Incoming…. Athra RE : 1. Accreditation.  2. Applications for grants

· Face book Page : Two new members showing interest

· Email from Narelle Free interested in joining

· Lynette Sutton…RE: Brumby Association
Out going to all the above
All mail tabled.

General Business
Accreditation Nominations. Judy, Julie, Kerry, Ian and Michelle all interested in attending. Forms need to be finalized this week, Annemarie will email required forms out so this can happen. All need to be financial members to attend the accreditation. Annemarie will ring Venue to discuss horse yards ect and requirements The cost per applicant is $50 all present agreed that the club will cover this . Please get forms back asap. 

3. Julie has organized  business cards they haven’t returned as yet

4. Brumby parade. 16th- 17th August .We are still unsure what our role will be Kerry will ring Michelle Moulden and discuss this.

5. Annemarie is yet to contact Cathy from the Echuca pony club and rotary club to see if it’s viable to take on the pony club site as our clubrooms. This would enable us to use the facilities have somewhere to hold meetings and have a ground work days ect. 

6. Julie rang  Wakiti for available dates but as everyone is busy we will leave till warmer weather.

7. Barmah weekend penciled in for 13th October 

8. Julie brought information on several GPS’s prices range from $180 to $250 we  agreed more information  is needed, the group will dicuss with other clubs at the accreditation weekend

9. Members needed. Annemarie suggested each member recruit one other person .While we have several new members join this year we have also had several members not renew for various reasons, we really need to source more members in order to warrant being a club. Everyone should try to recruit one other person. 

10.  It was discussed that non financial members should no longer be able to access information through the clubs emails  so all non members will be deleted.

Next meeting 29th July 2014 at Caledonian Hotel 

Meeting closed 8.30

